
	
 

 

February 2, 2024 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone enjoyed the holidays and that your year is off to a good start. 

We would like to thank everyone for helping make our 2023 CCCFLC Conference at LA Valley College a success, 
especially the LAVC team: Dr. Vic Fusilero, Dr. June Miyasaki, Jaklin Yermian, and Maria Zamudio. Their brilliant 
idea of including student participation made last year’s conference truly special. Everyone loved the students’ 
insights and unique perspectives so much that we intend to include student participants this year and in the 
future. - For anyone wanting to invite their own students to participate, we will make an announcement later on 
or you can message us at cccflc@gmail.com. Thank you. 

As always, our members provided some fantastic presentations. If you missed a particular presentation or would 
like to refresh your memory, here is the link for the 2023 CCCFLC Conference Presentation Links. They may also 
be found on the CCCFLC Website. 

Also, all the Certificates of Participation and payment receipts for 2023 have been emailed out. If we missed 
anyone, please let us know and we’ll be happy to send it out asap.  

Lastly, we are very pleased to announce that this year’s conference will be held at Glendale College, on the 3rd 
Saturday in October, 10/19/24. We hope you will all be able to attend and encourage everyone to begin 
thinking of presentation topics. If anyone is considering presenting, we welcome you to submit the 2024 
Presentation Application. The application may be edited; you can fill in the basic information now and update it 
with further details once you have developed your presentation. There is plenty of time to prepare. The final 
due date for applications isn’t until September 20, 2024. So put on those thinking caps! 

Have a wonderful Spring Semester and we look forward to seeing everyone in October! 

In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to advertise 
an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated for sharing 
such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. Thank you. 

• Program for the 2024 OER Language Conference, 2/17/24 (free via Zoom) 
• OER Basics Webinar Series (Thursdays, free via Zoom)  
• Registration Form for the 6th Second-Language Learning and Disabilities Conference on 3/1/24 
• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• The Heritage Language Exchange 
• Flyer to help promote studying Spanish 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 



 
Sincerely, 
the CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice-President, Dana Arazi 
Secretary, Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 


